Office of Chief of Police



Chief of Police Arthel L. Howell

October 16, 2015

Mayor John Dickert and Common Council Racine, WI

RE: Committee Appearance Request to Accept Peace Fest Donation

Dear Mayor and Aldermen:

I respectfully request to appear before the Finance & Personnel committee to discuss permission to accept a cash donation of \$5,715.55 from Peace Fest. Peace Fest has requested the funds be used for law enforcement expenses incurred during efforts to combat Human Trafficking. There is no city match.

Thank you for your consideration.

helf Danch

Sincerely,

Arthel L. Howell Chief of Police

ALH/mmw

cc: D/C T. Schulz

